
 
 

 

 

Opening plan of the library of the Academy of Fine Arts Munich for the winter 

semester 2021/22 

Status: 07.12.2021 

 

 
Opening hours: 

 
Monday to Thursday 10 am - 7 pm 
Friday 10 am - 5 pm 

 

The library is open to all students and members of the Academy in the winter 
semester 21/22. The current opening plan of the building applies. 

 

The 2G rule applies. Please show a proof that you are vaccinated or have 
recovered from a Covid infection at the entrance of the Old Building and  when 
entering the library. 
From the winter semester onwards, registration for the use of the library will no 
longer be required. Due to the current hygiene rules, the number of people 
admitted to the library is limited, but probably sufficient. We apologize in 
advance if there      are waiting times. 

 
- The student ID card must be shown at the entrance of the library. 
- Please disinfect your hands at the library entrance. 
- Hygiene rules: Masks are compulsory in the library, i.e. an FFP2 mask or 
medical mask must be worn when you are in the library. The mask can be taken 
off when sitting at the workplace. Please always observe the generally 
applicable minimum distance of 1.5 m, good hand hygiene and cough and 
sneeze etiquette. Group work is prohibited. 
- The surfaces of the reading places are to be cleaned with disinfectant by the 
user after personal use. In addition, the next user must clean the reading station 
again before starting work. Disinfectants are available for disinfecting the 
workplace. 
- Plastic chips are no longer issued for the lockers (please bring small change). 

- Copies and scans (please bring your own USB stick) of books and magazines 
can be made. 
- Lending: maximum 5 books (for max. 2 weeks) for exam candidates only. 

- The reading room is regularly aired, please take care by dressing 
appropriately. 

 

The library management 


